
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

NACS subordinated  

to the  

Ministry of Regional Development and Public Administration 

 

 

 

The National Agency of Civil Servants (NACS) informs that, according to the 

GD no. 1/2013 concerning the organization and functioning of the Ministry of 

Regional Development and Public Administration, starting with January, 8, 2013, 

it is subordinated to the Ministry of Regional Development and Public 

Administration. NACS has the same headquarters, competences, positions and 

organizational structure set by law. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communication and International Relations Directorate 
comunicare@anfp.gov.ro 
Tel./fax: 0374 11 28 32 

 

 

We promote performance, we value people in civil service! 

 

 


